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Statement: 

• UN-GGIM: Europe welcomes the report presented by the Expert Group positively noting its 
progress and activities since the ninth session.  

• The Regional Committee appreciates the broad global consultation and iterative review and 
editing process applied in consolidating the final draft of the Framework for Effective Land 
Administration.  

• The Regional Committee welcomes the FELA, noting positively that it is fully aligned with the IGIF, 
has been designed for both the developing and developed context, and acts as an overarching 
policy guide supporting the achievement of the SDGs.  

• UN-GGIM: Europe welcomes the desire of the Expert Group to engage with the Regional 
Committees to raise awareness and advocate the value of efficient land administration and 
management and will endeavour to do so in Europe. 
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